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Report recommendation 

That the Built Heritage Committee recommend that Council approve the 
addition of the properties listed in Document 1 to the City of Ottawa’s 
Heritage Register, in accordance with Section 27 of the Ontario Heritage 
Act. 

Avery Marshall, Built Heritage Researcher, Heritage Planning Branch, presented 
an overview of the report recommendations and answered questions from the 
Committee.  A copy of the slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City 
Clerk. 

The Committee received the following submissions from owners opposing the 
addition of their respective properties, and a copy of each is filed with the Office 
of the City Clerk: 

• Karen Stidwill letter, dated October 30 

• Eileen Murphy & Jarmila Dokladalova letter received November 12 

• Vithiyatharan Sellathurai email dated November 13 

• Aruna Rajulu email dated November 14 

The Committee received an updated summary of public comments prepared by 
heritage staff, dated November 12, a copy of which is filed with the Office of the 
City Clerk. 

The Committee CARRIED the report as presented.  

 


